
Department of Public Works 

Engineering Division 
Robert F. Phillips, P.E., City Engineer 

City-County Building, Room 115 
210 Martin Luther King, Jr. Boulevard 
Madison, Wisconsin  53703 
Phone: (608) 266-4751 
Fax: (608) 264-9275 
engineering@cityofmadison.com 
www.cityofmadison.com/engineering 
 
 

 

July 6, 2020 
 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF ADDENDUM 

ADDENDUM NO. 2 
 

CONTRACT NO. 8850, PROJECT NO. 11971 
WARNER BEACH PARK SHELTER 

 
This addendum is issued to modify, explain or correct the original Drawings, Specifications, or 
Contract Documents marked as WARNER BEACH PARK SHELTER, City of Madison, Contract #8850, 
as issued on June 12, 2020 and is hereby made a part of the contract documents. 
 
This addendum consists of the following documents: 

None 
 

1. GENERAL CONTRACT CONDITIONS 
None 

 
2. GENERAL QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS 

None 
 

3. “NOT” ACCEPTABLE EQUIVALENTS 
A. 08 41 13 Aluminum Framed Entrances and Storefronts 

i. Product: DeSCo i65 Series Fixed Windows 
This item was accepted in Addendum #1 and is now removed from acceptable 
equivalents as it cannot meet required lengths and joint types. 

 
4. SPECIFICATIONS 

None 
 

5. DRAWINGS 
None 

 
6. PROPOSAL 

No Revisions 
 

Revise and amend the contract document(s) for the above project as stated in this addendum, 
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otherwise, the original document shall remain in effect. 
 
Please acknowledge this addendum on page E1 of the contract documents and/or in Section E:  
Bidder’s Acknowledgement on Bid Express. 
 
Electronic version of these documents can be found on the Bid Express web site at: 
 
http://www.bidexpress.com 
 
If you are unable to download plan revisions associated with the addendum, please contact the 
Engineering office at 608-266-4751 receive the material by another route. 
 
 
 
       Sincerely, 
        
 

 

 
 
     On behalf of Robert F. Phillips, P.E., City Engineer 
 
Cc:  Greg Fries, Kathy Cryan 
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